No.289, Sinhu 3rd Rd., Neihu District,
Taipei City 114, Taiwan, R.0.C

Date: Aug. 05, 2010
Subject: DoC declaration

To Whom it may concern,
We, as the grantee of this project FCC ID: KA2IR515A1, would like to declare that the

composite portion categorized as computer peripheral has been authorized under the
Declaration of Conformity procedures.

Regards,

NI

Shinglin Chung / Senior Director
D-Link Corporation

Tel: +886-2-66000123#5819

Fax: +886-2-55509988

E-mail: Shinglin Chung@dlink.com






